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14 FINLATHEN PARK - CONSTRUCTION OF WHEELED SPORTS FACILITY (AN93-2007) 
 
Following discussions with the local community, the Leisure and Communities Department have been 
asked to provide a wheeled sports facility in Finlathen Park and have it in operation by mid Summer 
2007. 
 
In order to achieve these tight timescales, authority is requested for the City Engineer to invite tenders 
for the above works and for the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) to accept the most 
favourable tender as recommended by the City Engineer. 
 
A budget cost allowance of £60,000 has been identified for these works. The Depute Chief Executive 
(Finance) advises that this can be met as follows:- 
 
Community Regeneration Fund 2007-08  - £50,000 
Quality of Life 2007-08    - £10,000 
 
Tender details will be reported retrospectively to a future meeting of the Leisure and Arts Services 
Committee. 
 


